TRAFFIC ADVICE

Temporary Traffic Arrangements on Wai Chi Street and Wai Lun Street,
Shek Kip Mei

Motorists are advised that to facilitate drainage works, from 10.00 a.m. on 14 March 2025 to
6.00 pm. on 30 June 2025, the following temporary traffic arrangements will be
implemented on Wai Chi Street and Wai Lun Street:

Road Closure

The following road sections will be temporarily closed to all vehicular traffics:

(a) Wai Chi Street southbound between Wai Lun Street and Wai Chi Lane; and

(b) part of traffic lane of Wai Lun Street westbound between Wai Chi Street and Pak
Tin Street.

Banning of Turning Movement

(a) Vehicles will be temporarily prohibited from marking left turn from Wai Lun
Street westbound onto Wai Chi Street southbound; and

(b) Vehicles will be temporarily prohibited from making right turn from Wai Lun
Street eastbound onto Wai Chi Street southbound.

Traffic Diversion

(a) Vehicles on Wai Lun Street westbound heading to Wai Chi Street southbound will
be diverted via Pak Tin Street southbound, Woh Chai Street westbound, Nam
Cheong Street northbound and Wai Chi Street northbound; and

(b) Vehicles on Wai Lun Street eastbound heading to Wai Chi Street southbound will be
diverted via Tai Hang Sai Street eastbound, Tai Hang Tung Road southbound, Woh
Chai Street westbound and Wai Chi Street northbound.

Appropriate traffic signs will be provided on site to guide motorists.



